
 
 
 

 
MINUTES OF THE DACUSVILLE BUSINESS ASSOCIATION 

BOARD MEETING 
 
 
Board members, Ronnie Hall, Jim Shelton, Teresa Handley, James McCoy-Bruce and Sylvia 
Hughes met at the home of Ronny Hall on January 7, 2010 to discuss our goals,  
recommendations, and projections for 2010. 
 
-Change our meeting date from the third Thursday of the month, every other month to the third 
Tuesday of the month, every other month.  Bring to membership for a vote. 
 
-Dues are due on or before March 1st each year.  Get renewals at January meeting. 
 
-Discussed signage.  Possibly a portable dba sign.  Lions Club received a Palmetto Pride 
Grant for their sign.   
 
-Farms Days_  possibly promote a “stump day” for our September meeting, have fliers ready. 
 
-Use the two school’s newsletters to promote dba. 
 
-Have March as a working-planning meeting to set goals for dba this year and begin to take 
steps to implement these goals. 
 
-Have May meeting as a “Town Hall” type gathering in the current elementary school gym to 
promote dba; recognize our fire department and rescue team;  announce goals that dba has 
such as use of the “old” elementary school by the rec department and the community.  A two 
year goal of possibly having a grocery store, doctor-dentist office, and a post office. 
 
-July meeting is open 
 
-September meeting could be a community “Stump Meeting”. 
 
CONCLUSION-  The possibilities are endless. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Sylvia D. Hughes 
Secretary  
 
-   


